
Franklin Square Civic Association

Hometown Heroes Banner Program

The Franklin Square Civic Association is proud to 
announce the Hometown Hero Banner Program. For 
our 2025 program we are again pleased to announce 
two separate banner offerings:

Franklin Square Hometown Hero banners will honor 
those who have lived in, or still reside in Franklin 
Square. The banners will serve as a reminder of the 
contributions of Franklin Square residents. 

Franklin Square Honored Hero banners will be 
available to current Franklin Square residents who 
would like to recognize the contributions of a 
military or first responder hero, who may not reside, 
or never resided, in our hometown.

The banners will be placed at the VFW Post 2718 on Lincoln Road or at 
Rath Park. They will be displayed from Memorial Day through Veteran’s 
Day for two seasons (two years).

The banner cost is $135 and is paid for by the banner sponsor.

The banner is yours and will be returned to you in late fall after being 
displayed.

If you do not have a specific hero to sponsor, but would still like to 
contribute to the program, you can do so by filling out the application and 
selecting “Sponsor Only”.

If you have additional questions, or need additional information, please 

email the FSCA Hometown Heroes Program Coordinator at 

hometownheroes@fsqcivic.org

or call Adrienne McKenna at (516) 592-3405

All applications are due by March 7, 2025 

in order to be able to display the banners in the spring
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